
Minister thanks social security staff
for their hard work and commitment
during COVID-19 crisis

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey MLA has thanked social security staff for
the role they continue to play in ensuring essential services are provided
for those most in need during these challenging times.

Dedicated Northern Ireland Covid-19
app launched

The Department of Health Northern Ireland has launched a new Covid-19 NI
information app.

Friends of Wighton update
From Sheena Wellington :

I am sure you expected this but, sadly, the current
Covid-19 health emergency means all classes, recitals and concerts at Wighton
Heritage Centre, Dundee are cancelled until further notice. 

We have had to cancel some first rate artists and, as you will know, this is
a  tough  time  for  musicians  who  have  all  seen  months  of  gigs,  their
livelihood,  disappear almost overnight. 

Below are links to the websites of the artists we have had to cancel. 
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Buying  or  downloading  a  CD  through  their  webpage  would  help  them  and
entertain you if you have to be in lockdown! 

They are all very good, of course,  otherwise I would not have booked them!

Take care and keep well

Sheena

Sandy Brechin      – www.brechin-all-records.com
Ian Walker Band  – www.ianwalkeronline.com
Bill Adair              – www.billadair.net/content/home-page

Reappointment and extension to members
and Chair of the Northern Ireland
Fishery Harbour Authority

DAERA Minister, Edwin Poots MLA, has announced the reappointment of Kate
Burns and Davey Hill for second terms as members of the Northern Ireland
Fishery Harbour Authority (NIFHA) Board to 31 May 2024.

Poots announces derogation from Crop
Diversification requirements for 2020
scheme year

DAERA Minister, Edwin Poots MLA has announced his intention to bring forward
a derogation from the Crop Diversification requirements for 2020 scheme year.
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